
Teche Elementary
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
This school year (2024-2025) Student ID’s will be handled a little differently.
We want to make sure everyone understands the different types of ID’s we
have at Teche Elementary and how they will work this school year.

All students must have an ID by 8:15 AM daily.

Student’s Normal ID
Used to scan on/off bus, in Library to check in/out books, and in
Cafeteria for lunch.
Cost $7.00 to replace
Each student at this time should have a 2024-2025 Student ID (which
was paid for with Supply Fees)

Student’s Classroom Temporary ID                      MUST STAY IN CLASS
This ID is not to leave campus at the end of the day. 
This ID can be used in the Library to check in/out books and in Cafeteria
for lunch.
The student can rent this ID out daily (if they lose ID #1) for $5.00 Bark
Bucks.
If the student does not have any Bark Bucks’ they will serve recess
detention with the teacher.
On the fourth recess detention the student will get a minor referral as a
dress code violation.
If this ID is LOST along with ID #1 replacement will cost $10.00. 
Classroom Temporary ID will not be replaced if lost unless paid for.

 Paper Temporary ID
If both IDs have been lost and a replacement has not been
purchased students will need to get a paper temporary ID.
This ID cost $1.00 every time one is needed.
If the student does not have funds to purchase ID, they will then
serve recess detention .
On the fourth Recess Detention the student will get a major referral
as a dress code violation.


